
Request for residents in Aichi [Critical Stage] 

 

The number of Covid-19 cases is increasing drastically again.  

 

Until February 7, business facilities that serve alcohol all over Aichi Prefecture are asked 

to shorten their business hours or temporarily close. 

Please be careful not to get sick. 

 

Request to residents in Aichi 

 

1. Unless it is necessary, do not go to crowded places. Stay with your family or 

people who you are always with. 

 

2. Unless it is necessary, do not go to other prefectures. 

• If you are traveling or visiting your family who live far, make sure to discuss 

with your family whether to shift your vacation days or postpone the trip.  

• Avoid going to Tokyo, Saitama, Chiba, and Kanagawa Prefectures, where a  

  state of emergency has been declared. 

 

3. Be careful not to spread the disease to those who tend to get seriously ill, such 

as elderly people, people with pre-existing conditions, or pregnant women. 

 

4. Be careful not to get sick, or spread the disease to others. 

• Try to avoid talking while drinking alcohol with many people, or going to  

 dinner or a party where you have meals. 

• If you are going out, try to get through your errands in short time. 

• Take precautions not to spread the disease, such as wearing masks and  

 sanitizing your hands regularly. 

• When taking public transportation such as taxi, bus, or train, always wear  

 your masks and do not talk in a loud voice. 

• Make sure to ventilate the room, while being careful that the temperature and  

 Humidity in the room do not decrease. 

 

5. Business facilities that serve alcohol in Aichi Prefecture are asked to shorten 

their business hours or temporarily close until February 7. 

 



• When you are going to shops, try to go to shops that have stickers below.  

 Those shops are taking measures to prevent the spread of the disease. Make  

 sure to follow the rules of the shops. 

 

 


